
Rules of Woodcote Lane, Webb Estate

As members of the Woodcote Lane Residents Association, we request all parents, 
pupils and visitors adhere to the following rules when visiting either:

Cumnor House School for Girls, 1 Woodcote Lane
 Cumnor House School for Boys Reception & Nursery, 13 Woodcote Lane

Thank you in advance for your cooperation

 Whenever possible please park on the school sites

 Only park on the odd-numbered side of the Lane (the same side of the road as 
the schools)

 Park considerately, with no double-parking, however brief

 Turn using the driveways of the schools, there should be no three-point turns 
anywhere in the road

 Residents’ driveways must always be left clear

 Do not park with wheels on the verge

 Drive safely and considerately to all road users with no speeding, unsafe 
over-taking etc.

 Please note that the speed limit is 15 mph

 Please be considerate of pedestrians

 When leaving the school sites, please respect our neighbours and do so quietly.




